
Housing Authority of the 
Borough of Highland Park


Notice of Meeting Date Change




Please be advised that the Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the Borough of Highland Park have changed the date of the November 16, 2011 meeting to Tuesday, November 22, 2011. The meeting will be held at 4:15 p.m. in the Conference Room at 242 South Sixth Avenue, Highland Park, NJ.

This change in meeting notice is being advertised in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act.




Sandra L. Niemiec
Executive Director 


